Mr. Tim Giesbrecht,

My name is Sonja Hadden, and I am the lucky recipient of the Northern Interior
Cruising Scholarship No. 103. This award is going to heip pay for my books in the

upcoming 2019 Fall Semester.

I chose the Natural Resources and Forestry Technology Diploma because my father
instilled a love and respect for the forest at a young age. I grass seeded, beetle baited

and tree planted on his woodlot.

After my program ends, my aspirations are to take over my dad’s woodlot and to

work at the local Ministry office branch.

I'want to take a moment to thank you and the committee's generosity in donating

this scholarship. It means a lot to me to have won it!

Gratefuily yours,

Sonja Hadden, Future RFT



